
16 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are informing you that there will be a change to the teaching staff in Attenborough from

Monday 26th February 2024.

Mrs Salernowill be leaving us to go onmaternity leave, we all wish her the very best.

Mrs Patel will be supporting in another year group.

Mr Petrie will be the class teacher for Attenborough, he will be supported byMiss Giga.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We hope you have a lovely half-term break and look forward to seeing you onMonday, 26th

February 2024.

Kind Regards,

Mr. L Angier

Vice Principal


